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Co-Chairs Steiner-Hayward and Rayfield and members of the Joint Committee On Ways and
Means SubCommittee On Human Services,

Please support HB 3391A.

It is critical that we have funding for women dedicated to family planning. Unintended
pregnancy is life-altering for women and financially costly for society. I urge you to support this
bill.

Regards,

Leah Gibbs, DVM
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